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AMERICAN PLANNING ASSOCIATION

CALIFORNIA CHAPTER

TO:
     APACA BOARD 

FROM:    Kimberly Christensen, AICP, Vice President, Professional Development

DATE:     January 10, 2008

RE:
     2008 FAICP Nominations

The College of Fellows of AICP conducts nominations to the college every two years.  The nomination submittal process occurs in odd years with the induction of nominees at the APA National conference on even years.  The deadline for nominations for the 2008 College of Fellows of AICP for this nomination cycle was October 23, 2007.  Based upon direction from the Board at our last meeting, we ultimately submitted 2 nominations from the Executive Board’s list of 8 individuals to be considered for nomination.  Nominations were submitted for Bob Leiter from the San Diego Section and Richard Willson from the Los Angeles Section.  The other individuals remain eligible for future nomination cycles although 1 individual requested to be removed from the list.  Our Chapter will be notified along with each nominee as to whether they will be inducted at the FAICP ceremony at the National APA conference in Las Vegas in April 2008.  The anticipated notification date is around the beginning of February.  I will notify the Board by e-mail regarding the results.  Please keep in mind that this information is confidential between the Board and the nominees and only the names of individuals who will be inducted (after they have been notified) should be shared with the Sections and/or general membership.
Following up on the additional discussion items and recommendations from the Board’s last meeting, I will be submitting the current eligibility lists to the Section Boards this Spring to reexamine the lists for possible recommendations of candidates for the next FAICP nomination and induction cycle (2009-2010) order to begin this complex and time consuming process with APACA Board approved nominees much earlier.  I will be bringing a list back to the Board in June for discussion.  The list can also be supplemented by additional members who become eligible effective January 1, 2009 at the January 2009 Board meeting.
